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 Missing people 
Seven new cases, plus articles

The Learning the Lessons magazine is published by the IOPC. It is developed in collaboration with partners in policing.

  Find out about the NPCC’s work on missing people

  Hear from people with lived experience of missing persons investigations

  Discover new initiatives helping to improve the police response to missing people

  Learn about the work of the charity Missing People
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